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Dear Commercial Customer: 
 
The Sanitation Department regrets to inform you of the City’s decision to discontinue 
commercial trash collection service.  Commercial trash collection will continue through 
June 30, 2008. 
 
Beginning July 1, 2008 no commercial trash, recycling, or cardboard will be picked up for 
Commercial Customers by the City of Jonesboro Sanitation Department. 
 
Contact one of the following commercial trash collection services for containers, collection 
service and commercial rates.  Listing is alphabetical order and should not be considered as 
an endorsement by the City of Jonesboro. 
 

• Dedman’s Disposal  
      Office:  870-781-3754 

 
• Delta Environmental  
      Office:  870-238-3260   1-800-526-3455    Fax: 870-208-8599 

 
• Downum Waste Services, Inc     
      Office:  870-932-5155         Fax:  870-972-6672 

 
• King Disposal           
      Office:  870-935-3130 

 
• Waste Corporation of AR     
       Office:  870-935-1491 1-800-262-0492 

 
The Sanitation Department appreciates the opportunity to have serviced each commercial 
account and will make every effort to complete this transition efficiently.  All Residential 
trash collection service and roll-off service containers will continue. 
 
Please contact the Sanitation Department by phone 870-932-7520, or fax 870-933-4668 for 
information, assistance, and container pick up. 
 
Sincerely, 
City of Jonesboro 
Sanitation Department 
 


